LMC Women's Lacrosse Postponed
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Thursday's Conference Carolinas women's lacrosse game between Lees-McRae College and
Pfeiffer University has been cancelled due to inclement weather,

announced Director of Athletics Craig McPhail. The game will not be rescheduled.
Lees-McRae returns to action on Saturday when the Bobcats host Mount Olive College in
league play at 2 p.m. on Tate Field.




